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Sumner Borough Land Vesting Bill.

1 have the honour to report that the Committee has carefully considered the above Bill, and recommends
that it be allowed to proceed, with amendments as shown on copy of Bill attached.

sth September, 1928.

Timaru Borough Empowering Bill.
I have the honour to report that the Committee has carefully considered the above Bill, and recom-
mends that it be allowed to proceed, with amendments as shown on copy of Bill attached.

sth September, 1928.

Wellington City and Suburban Water-supply Amendment Bill.
I have the honour to report that, in view of the statement made to the Committee by the member
in charge of the Bill that it would be useless to proceed with it in view of the report of the Local Bills
Committee, this Committee has no recommendation to make.

sth September, 1928.

Whangarei Harbour Board Vesting Bill.
I have the honour to report that the Committee has carefully considered the above Bill, and recom-
mends that, in so far as it affects the lands of the Crown, the Bill be allowed to proceed without
amendment.

sth September, 1928.

Canterbury Provincial Buildings Vesting Bill.
I have the honour to report that the Committee has carefully considered the above Bill, and recom-
mends that it be allowed to proceed without amendment.

13th September, 1928.

No. 166.—Petition of S. H. Nunn, of Christchurch.
Praying for compensation on account of alleged wrongful prosecution by the Crown Lands Com-
missioner, Canterbury.

I am directed to report that the Committee has no recommendation to make with regard to this
petition.

25th September, 1928.

No. 220.—Petition of Maria Callaghan, of Green Island, Dunedin.
Praying for compassionate allowance owing to loss through selling a farm to a returned soldier.

I am directed to report that the Committee has no recommendation to make with regard to this
petition.

25th September, 1928.

No. 259.—Petition of Kaihu Valley Land Co., Ltd., of Auckland.
Praying for refund of land-tax.

I have the honour to report that in the opinion of the Committee this petition should be referred
to the Government for favourable consideration.

25th September, 1928.

Engineers Registration Amendment Bill.
I have the honour to report that the Committee has carefully considered the above Bill, and recom-
mends that it be allowed to proceed, with amendments as shown on copy of Bill attached.

25th September, 1928.
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